Reserve at Napa

From: Susanblake <grapeheartknits@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 4:38 PM

To: Reserve at Napa

Subject: Fwd: Possible to print for me?

Susan Blake, DAR
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GrapeHeartKnits, Chapter Coordinator
Www.CaretoKnit.org
GrapeHeartKnits@gmail.com
707-226-3034

home & messages

Listen to Oliver Poole, he's amazing!

Begin forwarded message:

From: Susanblake <grapeheartknits@gmail.com>
Date: August 15,2019 at 4:13:56 PM PDT

To: reserveatnapa@usapropfund.com

Subject: Possible to print for me?

8/15/19
Susan Blake
Resident of the Reserve at Napa

I am specifically concerned about the danger associated with homeless who have nothing to
occupy them during the day hours and the overflow of the facility creates an opportunity for
some to be tempted into criminal behavior.

The numerous medical and dental offices that are in close proximity to the proposed homeless
shelter were not built as high-security buildings but are simple brick and mortar homes
converted. There is no night security nor bars on windows to prevent a person or persons from
breaking in to steal and use or sell the drugs and syringes that are kept there.

The residents of The Reserve at Napa are seniors and some quite vulnerable. Strolling down the
sidewalk with a walker will become unsafe. There are several senior situations in the area who

would also become vulnerable.
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